Dear Parents, Guardians and Perspective Students,

We apologize for this unexpected notice however, due to the change in Montreal’s status earlier this week
(Yellow Zone) and in consultation with our School Board, the difficult decision to cancel the Admission
Exams scheduled for Saturday, September 26, 2020 has been made. Although all sanitary precautions
were to be implemented in order to protect your children and our personnel, with the recent rise in
COVID-19-positive cases on the island, we are erring on the side of caution and informing you of the
following changes to the admission process:

We kindly ask that you submit the Grade 4 and 5 report cards via email to : RoyalVale@emsb.gc.ca (kindly
label the email subject with your child’s full name), or drop the documents in our mail box located on the
right hand side of the main entrance.

All candidates will be evaluated based on the marks reported in the Grade 4 and 5 report cards. Once all
files have been evaluated and ranked, candidates may be invited for a virtual admission interview.

We thank you in advance for your understanding in these difficult times.
Respectfully,

M. Zampini

Principal

Royal Vale School
Inspiring Minds Building Futures
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